From: Plancom

To: Rachael Markle; Steve Szafran; Easton Craft; David Maul; William Montero; Paul Cohen; Lisa Basher; Jack Malek;
Laura Mork; Miranda Redinger; Julie Ainsworth-Taylor; Susan Chang; Donna M. Moss

Subject: FW: New Zoning Law to Allow Tent City Encampments in Shoreline Back Yards

Date: Friday, December 02, 2016 9:59:12 AM

From: Kathy Sherman[SMTP:KATHYNUNANSHERMAN@GMAIL.COM]

Sent: Friday, December 02, 2016 9:59:06 AM

To: Plancom

Subject: New Zoning Law to Allow Tent City Encampments in Shoreline Back Yards
Auto forwarded by a Rule

Please do not allow this zoning law to be approved. We need to solve the problem of
homelessness, but this is not the solution. This solution is not safe for homeless people, nor is
it viable for individual families.

Please re-think this law and find other ways to support our homeless community.

Kathy Sherman
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